
Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

     

3 
Big Daddy Cheese or 
Pepperoni Pizza (WG)  

Tater Tots 
Orchard Cupped Fruit  

 Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  4  

Penne Pasta & Meat Sauce 
w/ Roll (WG)  

Green Beans 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  5    

Mini Cheese 
Calzones (WG)  

Marinara Sauce Cup 
Romaine Side Salad 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

   6  

Cheesy Bread (WG)  

Broccoli Florets 
Marinara Sauce Cup 
 Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

 7     

Popcorn Chicken 
& Roll (WG) 

Triple Berry Blast 
 Vegetable Juice 

Orchard Cupped Fruit  
Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  10   

Max Mozzarella 
Cheese Sticks (WG)  

Marinara Sauce Cup 
Romaine Side Salad 

Orchard Cupped Fruit  
Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  11 

Hamburger on a Bun (WG)  
Cheeseburger on a Bun 

Crinkle Crispy Fries 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  12 

Chicken Nuggets (WG)  

Corn Niblets  
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

 

 

  13                      

Grilled Ham & Cheese  
Sandwich (WG)  

Peas & Carrots 
 Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  14 

Meat Lovers Stromboli (WG) 

Marinara Sauce Cup 
Triple Berry Blast 
 Vegetable Juice 

Orchard Cupped Fruit  
Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

     

  24 

Cheese Pizza 
Crunchers (WG) 

Broccoli Florets 
Orchard Cupped Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  25 

Crispy Breaded  
Chicken Sandwich (WG)  

Sweet Potato Fries 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  26 

Big Daddy Cheese or 
Pepperoni Pizza (WG)  

Green Beans 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  27  

Mini Cheese 
Calzones (WG)  

Marinara Sauce Cup 
 Cucumber Dippers 

Seasonal Fresh Fruit  
Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

28 

Taco Beef & Cheese 
Tortilla Dunkers (WG) 

Triple Berry Blast 
 Vegetable Juice 

Orchard Cupped Fruit  
Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

31 
Big Daddy Cheese or 
Pepperoni Pizza (WG)  

Tater Tots 
Orchard Cupped Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

    

Pre-K in class Dinner Menu 

NATIONAL SCHOOL BREAKFAST WEEK — MARCH 3-7                 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Eating a healthy 
breakfast can  

improve memory 
and listening 

skills. Don't miss 
out on your free 

school breakfast!  


